
If Jim Bond park is incorporated into the design - there must be no access from Jordanray 

Blvd.  Speeding on Austinpaul and Jordanray has been a problem for years.  Please do not add 

more traffic to the Summerhill neighborhood - keep access via the two major streets only. 

 

Thanks 

Steven Dobson  

 


